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From Mrs. Lindauer’s Classroom 
Week of May 16, 2016 

www.jlindauer@nspencer.org 

 

 

 

august, 2014                Nancy Hanks 
WEBSITE:   

Dear Parent(s),  

 We have completed our 

NWEA tests in reading and math.  I 

will send these results home next 

week.  We were all so excited when 

we saw our results.  Our scores are 

a result of a year of hard work.  

Outstanding and well worth the 

effort.  This is a good life lesson.   

Everybody has mastered the 

multiplication and division facts. 

Congratulations!!!!!  It would be a 

great idea to practice these over 

the summer from time to time, so it 

won’t be so difficult again in August. 

  

   (812) 367-1206 

 

 Mrs. Lindauer 

  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
 May 13-Hat Day 

 May 20- Crazy Hair Day 

 May 23- Hanging Mobiles 

are due 

 May 25- Field Day 

 May 26- Last Day of School 

Reading:  We are studying making inferences 

and study context clues to determine word 

meaning. 

Math: We are studying probability and relating 
this to fractions. 

Writing: We are writing FUN FACTS OF 

INDIANA.  

SOCIAL STUDIES- We are learning about Indiana as 
it is today.   

Specials: Tues.-TECH and ART 
Wed. -TECH, Thurs. –P.E.  Fri. - Music 


